

Insight Elementary Unit Test 4 A

A Grammar: Present continuous

Complete the sentence with the correct form of the word in brackets.

- 1 Martin and Alice _____ (live) in France at the moment.
- 2 I _____ (study) Australia in my geography lessons this week.
- 3 I want to explain, but you _____ (not / listen) to me!
- 4 Zak _____ (travel) around Europe this summer.
- 5 Dana _____ (not / work) this morning because it's Sunday.
- 6 I _____ (not / watch) TV tonight.

B Grammar: Present simple and present continuous

Complete the sentence with the correct form of the word in brackets.

- 1 Anna always _____ (drink) coffee in the mornings.
- 2 This week, my dad _____ (go) to work by bus, but he usually drives.
- 3 In June and July it always _____ (rain) a lot in my country.
- 4 My brothers _____ (clean) their rooms at the moment.
- 5 Priya _____ (go) to the beach every weekend.
- 6 I _____ (not / wear) a hat today because it's not cold.

C Grammar: Present continuous

Choose the correct words from the box to complete the sentences. There are three words you do not need.

am is aren't Is Are isn't are Am not

- 1 _____ you doing your homework?
- 2 'Is Oscar talking to his dad?' 'No, he _____.'
- 3 'Are the boys playing tennis?' 'Yes, they _____.'
- 4 _____ I speaking English well?
- 5 'Is Priya washing her car?' 'Yes, she _____.'
- 6 'Are we waiting in the right place?' 'No, we _____. Let's go.'

D Vocabulary: Understanding topic vocabulary

Choose the correct words from the box to complete the sentences. There are three words you do not need.

cloud mountain sand plant flower grass ice snow cactus

- 1 Don't go out. It's cold, and _____ is falling.
- 2 It's a beautiful beach, with two kilometres of yellow _____.
- 3 Check the weather before you decide to climb a _____.
- 4 People play a lot of summer sports on _____.
- 5 It's a sunny day. I can only see one small _____.
- 6 It's very cold today. My bottle of water is becoming _____.

E Vocabulary: Understanding topic vocabulary

Read the sentence and choose the correct answer.

- 1 Some animals go to cities to ___ food.
A ☐ run away B ☐ look for C ☐ carry
- 2 Birds ___ food in their mouths to give to their babies.
A ☐ dig B ☐ look for C ☐ carry
- 3 Mice ___ from animals that want to eat them.
A ☐ run away B ☐ carry C ☐ follow
- 4 Lions eat meat, so they ___ other animals for food.
A ☐ dig B ☐ hunt C ☐ run away
- 5 Some animals ___ holes to make a space to live in.
A ☐ follow B ☐ hunt C ☐ dig
- 6 Don't move! There's a snake. It's going to ___ you when you get closer.
A ☐ carry B ☐ bite C ☐ dig

F Vocabulary: Understanding topic vocabulary

Choose the correct words from the box to complete the sentences. There are three words you do not need.

zorbing caving horse riding bouldering diving surfing snowboarding canoeing
bungee jumping

- 1 Every winter I go _____ in the mountains.
- 2 I don't want to try _____. I hate small, dark spaces.
- 3 You need a special boat to go _____ on the river.
- 4 She's excited to learn _____ because she loves animals.
- 5 Windy days are the best days to go to the beach and go _____.
- 6 Let's go _____! It's fun to run inside a large ball.

J Writing: Planning a text structure

Choose the correct words from the box to complete the sentences. There are three options you do not need.

background happening see how many look doing subject what where

- 1 What can you see in the _____?
- 2 What's _____ in the photo?
- 3 _____ people can you see?
- 4 Do the people _____ happy?
- 5 _____ are the children doing?
- 6 What's the main _____ of the photo?

G Reading: Identifying relevant words

Read the article about two cities and choose the correct answer for each question.

Cities by the Sea

by Jack Henry

This week, we're looking at different cities. So, here are the experiences of two people living by the sea.

Zak

I live in Stockholm, the capital city of Sweden. It's a beautiful city that has many small islands in the Baltic Sea. You can take boats from one part of the city to another. In fact, some people compare it to Venice in Italy. I love living in a capital city that is also quite small. Only 1.7 million people live here. Like most people here, I use the subway to get around. There are also buses and some people drive, but not as many people drive as in other cities.

What I love the most about the city is that each area is different. Södermalm is the 'cool' part of the city and is full of great restaurants, cafes and art galleries. The old town of Stockholm has many beautiful wooden buildings and is popular with tourists. Stockholm is the perfect place for people who enjoy history and culture near the sea.

Anna

Lots of people think Vancouver is one of the best places in the world to live – and I agree! The city is on the Pacific Coast of Canada, near the North Shore Mountains. It is often called the 'Hollywood of the North' because they make many TV shows and movies here. The weather isn't great, and it often rains, which is the only thing I don't like about it.

The population of Vancouver is around 2.5 million. People are from many different cultures and backgrounds. In fact, my parents moved here from Shanghai. They live in Vancouver's Chinatown, which is one of the largest in the world. Vancouver only became a city in 1886, so it's not very old. People use the trains to get around or boats which take people from one part of the city to another. If you like fresh air and exercise, Vancouver is the perfect place. You can leave the office and be skiing on the mountains in half an hour!

- 1 What does Zak love about Stockholm?
A ☐ That the population of the city is small
B ☐ That there are many islands
C ☐ That it is easy to drive around
- 2 How does Zak travel around the city?
A ☐ Car
B ☐ Boat
C ☐ Train
- 3 What does Zak say the old town is popular for?
A ☐ Buildings of a particular type
B ☐ Restaurants and art galleries
C ☐ Having lots of people there
- 4 What does Anna think is the worst thing about Vancouver?
A ☐ The size of the city
B ☐ The weather in the city
C ☐ The age of the city
- 5 Which of the following is true?
A ☐ Anna's parents were born in Vancouver.
B ☐ Anna moved to Vancouver with her parents.
C ☐ Anna's parents moved to Vancouver.

6 Who does Anna think would enjoy Vancouver the most?

- A ☐ People who like to exercise outside
B ☐ People who want to work in TV or film
C ☐ People who work in an office job

H Listening: Predicting

 A teacher is giving a presentation about a British scientist. Match the photos to the dates.



1 —



2 —



3 —



4 —



5 —



6 —

- A 1979
B 1946
C 1964
D 2009
E 1958
F 1963

I Speaking: Making suggestions

Choose the correct words from the box to complete the sentences. There are three options you do not need.

about don't we let's are you love prefer to want how sound

- 1 Why _____ stay at my parents' house in the summer?
2 _____ ask someone for a good restaurant near here.
3 I'd _____ stay at home this weekend.
4 I'd _____ to meet your friends on Saturday, but I'm not in town.
5 What _____ going to the beach later today?
6 What do you _____ to do tomorrow?